
   
 
 

 

July 11, 2019 

 

Dr. Richard Barr found guilty of unprofessional conduct 

 

Edmonton, AB – Calgary Urologist Dr. Richard Barr has been found guilty of unprofessional conduct by a 
Hearing Tribunal of Alberta’s medical regulator, the College of Physicians & Surgeons of Alberta (CPSA).  
 
Dr. Barr failed to respond to CPSA on several occasions relating to a Terms of Resolution agreement he 
entered into on December 31, 2014.  
 
As part of the Terms of Resolution, Dr. Barr agreed to respond promptly to all correspondence, that a 
response deadline could be extended with CPSA approval, and that a Hearing Tribunal could consider 
the Terms of Resolution when determining a sanction if Dr. Barr failed to fulfil the terms.  
 
The CPSA Hearing Tribunal ordered the following sanctions: 

1. Dr. Barr shall receive a reprimand.    
2. Dr. Barr’s practice permit shall be suspended for a period of thirty (30) days, starting on a date  

approved by the Complaints Director.  

3. Dr. Barr shall be responsible for the full costs of the investigation and hearing, totalling 

$24,064.04.  
 

Dr. Barr has 30 days from the Hearing Tribunal decision to appeal the decision of the Hearing Tribunal.   

 

Resources: 
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The College of Physicians & Surgeons of Alberta is the regulator for all physicians and surgeons in the province and 

is governed by the Health Professions Act. Our role is to protect the public by issuing practice permits to those who 

meet educational and training criteria, hold Alberta physicians to ethical and medical practice standards, and 

investigate and resolve physician-related complaints. The CPSA also ensures the safety and quality of medical and 

diagnostic testing services in Alberta through an independent accreditation program.  

 

For more information, contact: 

Media Release 

https://search.cpsa.ca/Complaints?fn=009725-000019998675-OT


Jessica McPhee, CPSA Director of Communications 

780-401-0972 or jessica.mcphee@cpsa.ab.ca  
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